
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Orla – for being kind to her 

friends in the treasure hunt 

Year 1/2 

Tallie – for great 

independent work in Maths 

Year 3/4 

Bailey – for trying hard in all 

of his learning  

Year 5/6 

Libby, Dixie, Lola M, Evie P 

– for being amazing sports 

leaders at sports day 

          

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 5/6     92.5% 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications 

to our nursery for children who are 

due to start in September 2024 or 

January 2025. If you have a child 

who will turn 3 before September or 

January or know someone who 

does, please contact the school 

office for more information. 

 

 

 

  



 

Upcoming dates 

Tuesday 25th June   

Year 5/6 Forest School   

Friday 28th June   

Green Foodbank Day – wear green  

Tuesday 2nd – Wednesday 3rd July  

Year 6 Cockermouth School transition 

days  

Tuesday 2nd July  

Years 3-6 Cumbria Sings event, St. 

Bees School 

Year 1/2 Forest School (one week 

only) 

Wednesday 3rd July   

Whole school transition day  

Thursday 4th July   

Year 6 Workington Academy 

transition day 

Friday 5th July  

Year 5 English day, Workington 

Academy 

Year 1/2 team, Kinder cricket festival 

Tuesday 9th July  

Year 5/6 Forest School trip  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

90.2% 

Below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

 

We are excited to be holding our Dazzling Dash again this year. Children will 

be bringing home sponsor forms today and the event will raise money for 

school funds. Parents/carers will also be invited to take part for an entry fee of 

£3 and this can be paid on School Hub. Please add the name(s) of the 

person/people taking part. The event will be a run around the school grounds. 

Staff and helpers will be positioned around the route covering the runners with 

bright, colourful powder paint. Old white clothes are recommended to make 

the colours pop as well as sunglasses to protect eyes.  

The children will be provided with a drink and treat on completion of ‘The Dash’  

and we hope that lots of parents/carers and family members will be able to 

join us for a colourful afternoon of fun! 

 

 

 



 

 

 
      Derwent Vale  

Years 3-6 Summer Show 

There will be two performances of this year’s summer show of ‘Grease’ on Wednesday 10th July at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. Tickets 

are now available to buy on School Hub for £2.50 each. Please add the names of those who will be attending in the comments 

section. Initially, each child in Years 3-6 will be allocated two tickets for each performance but there may be more available 

once we have confirmed numbers. Thank you.  

 

Suncream 

As the weather is due to improve next week, please could children have suncream applied before school. You can also send 

suncream to school as long as it has your child’s name on. Please also send a suitable sun hat if needed. Thank you. 


